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Welcome Back!! 
 
Welcome back parents/carers! And welcome all new parents/carers 
 
We hope you had a wonderful summer.  
 
For those who don’t know us, we are Friends of Saltergate Schools, the PTA for our amazing school. 
You can find a little info about us as individuals on the school website, but we are here to put on 
different events/activities throughout the school year with the aim of raising funds to spend on 
items/activities that will in some way benefit or enhance the experiences of all the children at 
Saltergate. You can follow us on our Facebook page. 
 
We value and need input from all of our school community to help us with ideas and plans. So with 
that in mind we are inviting everyone to attend our first meeting of the school year, which will be 
held on Tuesday 24th September at 6pm in the Junior hall. All are welcome, tea/coffee and biscuits 
will be provided. the meeting will probably last about an hour.  
 
After the meeting we will share details of any plans we have made. 
 
Other Fundraising News… 
 
If anyone shops at Asda and uses the rewards app, you can sign up to the Cashpot to earn 
donations from Asda for our lovely school! All you have to do is, opt in through the Asda Rewards 
app, choose our primary school and shop and scan in store or shop online at Asda.com, between 
2nd September and 30th November 2024. Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our 
PTA. Also, every time somebody opts in, Asda will give an additional £1 to the school Cashpot. 
 
 
Another free and simple way to earn donations for Foss is by signing up to EasyFundraising. It 
doesn’t cost you a thing but if you sign up and do your normal shopping through the 
EasyFundraising site or app, then various companies will donate to our cause. 
 
We are also part of the Local Lotto. £1 a ticket puts you into the draw to win up to £25,000. And if 
you select Foss as your chosen charity, for every £1 spent, 50p will be donated to Foss! 
 
If you have an ideas, suggestions, comments or questions please feel free to contact us by email. 
Foss@saltergateschools.co.uk 
 
Let’s have another fun-filled fundraising year!! 
 
Foss x 
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